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Connect Kendall County Commission (CKCC) is 

Seeking Members from the Public 
 

The Kendall County Board have passed a resolution in creating the Connect Kendall 

County Commission. Due to a Broadband Feasibility Assessment finding that Kendall 

County contains areas of unserved and underserved connectivity, the Kendall County 

Board is determined to provide high speed connectivity to all residents. Thus, a special 

committee is dedicated to solving the broadband issues in the county is in the best 

interest of the citizens. If you wish to be involved, please fill out the form with your 

interest and the interview process for appointments will begin as soon as possible. 

Please email CKCC@kendallcountyil.gov if you have any questions. The first tentative 

meeting for this commission will be Thursday, March 23 at 5:30 pm.  

Form: https://forms.gle/rHVcmDEbz76omwCM9 
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